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to me  

 

Dear CGC, 

 

Greetings from Mahindra Pride School, 

 

The last academic year was a new beginning in the portal of Mahindra Pride School and the 

CGC of Stella Maris college. Our mission to empower the needy youth to skill and find 

placements bought us to work together.  

 

Through our collaboration we were able to place 25 students who regularly attended the MPS 

classes in TCS, Ford and Omega Health care services. 

 

Initially 43 students enrolled in the classes but slowly the numbers dropped and only 25 

continued and all of them were placed.  

 

This year too we would like to partner with the CGC of Stella Maris college and widen our 

horizons by offering the training cum placement program from July to a larger audience. So we 

would like you to give your inputs and valuable suggestions in taking this forward. 



 

Thanks 

 

Regards, 

Oyceline.V 

Project Coordinator, 

+91 9840083804 

+91 9025888049. 
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